AMERICAN ACCESS
CASUALTY COMPANY

NEWSFLASH!

** American Access System Upgrade **

Great News! American Access Casualty Company is proud to announce
the release of its’ CF9 System Application!

For the past five months our IT Development team has been working on upgrading our
AAXIS application’s infrastructure. The new upgrade will be going live this Sunday,
November 18, 2012 for all of our producers. We appreciate your patience over the past
five months as we worked to improve our system for you.

With this new Application you will notice improvements in speed and efficiency on the
website and AAXIS system.

Thank you for your patience and more so, thank you for your continued business!

QUESTIONS?
Please contact your Underwriter, Marketing Representative or any Underwriting
Department Representative at:
1-888-663-5443




